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MTA LEGISLATIVE BRIEF

November 6, 2000

TO:

JULIAN BURKE, CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER



MTA BOARD OF DIRECTORS

FROM:
GOVERNMENT RELATIONS DEPARTMENT

The Government Relations staff has received Preprint Senate Bill No. 4 proposed by Senator Alarcon.  This measure cannot be introduced as legislation until the Legislature convenes the first week of January, 2001.  

As noted in the proposal, six members of the MTA would be directly elected in districts as yet undefined.  The current number of Board Members remains the same.  

If you should have any questions, please call Claudette A. Moody, Director, Government Relations at 213-922-2237.

Attachment

�








